
Week of August 21, 2023

 
Nighttime eastbound 91 Express Lanes
and eastbound Green River Rd. on-ramp
closures are scheduled for Monday,
August 21, and Tuesday, August 22, to
allow crews to continue working on the
71/91 Interchange Project safely. Closure
details are below. Construction activity
and closure schedules are subject to
change.

Highway and Express Lane Closures

Date/Time Activity and Location Detour

Monday, August 21 –
Tuesday, August 22

Nightly, 10 p.m. – 6 a.m.

Eastbound 91 Express
Lanes closed from the
County Line to the I-15

No detour required,
since other lanes will

remain open

Ramp Closures

Date/Time Activity and Location Detour

Monday, August 21 –
Tuesday, August 22

Nightly, 10 p.m. – 6 a.m.

​Eastbound 91 Green River
Rd. on-ramp closed

​Use Green River Rd. to
eastbound Palisades Dr. to

northbound Serfas Club
Dr./Auto Center Dr.

Sky Tour

https://www.rctc.org/7191updates/
https://www.rctc.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/02/RCTC_71-91_EB_GRR_On-rampClosure_Detour-01.png
https://youtu.be/ydO0Ua2rX_Y
https://www.rctc.org/projects/71-91-interchange-project/


Project Background

The new non-tolled interchange is designed to improve safety, expand access to
other modes of travel, reduce greenhouse gas emissions, enhance traffic flow,
and support continued movement of native wildlife through the area.
Construction is anticipated to be completed in 2025.

Stay Connected

(800) 519-6961 rctc.org/71-91interchange

7191Interchange@rctc.org @7191Interchange

 
Text 7191INTERCHANGE to 77222

https://www.rctc.org/projects/71-91-interchange-project/
mailto:7191interchange@rctc.org
https://www.facebook.com/7191interchange



